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MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  May 14, 2018 
 
TO:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
FROM:  Chris Walter, P.E. 
 
RE: Moreland Boulevard Water Main Replacement (GLCD0007) 
 
The bids for the Moreland Bouldvard Water Main Replacement project were opened by the Water Utility at 10am 
on Friday May 11, 2018. There were seven (7) bidders which are shown in the table below. Action by the Board of 
Public Works is scheduled for May 17, 2018, and action by the Common Council is scheduled to occur at their June 
5, 2018 meeting. 
 

Contractor Bid Total 

American Sewer Services, Inc.              
N2768 County Road P                        
Rubicon, WI 53078 

$514,000.00 

Globe Contractors Inc.                                            
N50W23076 Betker Drive                              
Pewaukee, WI 53072 

$519,250.00 

UPI LLC.                                                                 
2180 Springdale Road                                             
New Berlin, WI 53146 

$520,483.00 

PTS Contractors Inc                                                          
4075 Eaton Road                                                      
Green Bay, WI 54311 

$555,555.00 

Advanced Construction                                           
214 Woodale Ave.                                                          
Green Bay, WI 54313 

$563,702.50 

Reesman's Excavating & Grading Inc.                                
28815 Bushnell Road                                                 
Burlington, WI 53105 

$567,336.00 

Super Excavators Inc                              
N59W14601 Bobolink Ave.      
Menomonee Falls, WI 53051 

$631,018.00 

 
 
The project includes approximately 1,700 feet of 16-inch water main replacing 8-inch cast iron from 1957, and is 
part of our 1% water main replacement program and was budgeted for 2018 construction in account #3431.  
Waukesha Water Utility is performing this project on their own without the Department of Public Works and are 
responsible for all costs associated with it. 
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve the contract bid amount, totaling $514,000.00 with  
American Sewer Services, Inc., for the Moreland Bouldvard Water Main Replacement project.    
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